DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY HUMAN RESOURCE COMMAND
1600 SPEARHEAD DIVISION AVENUE
FORT KNOX KY 40122

18 March, 2020

Freedom of Information Act Office

Mr. George Johnston
Muckrock News

DEPT MR 88729

411A Highland Ave.
Somerville, MA 02144-2516

Dear Mr. Johnston,

This letter responds to your Freedom of Information Act request dated 2 March
2020. Your request is for "A copy of all emails sent and received from the email
address william.j.rausch.mil@mail.mil between December 25, 2018 and April 30,
2019; Keywords include: James Renner, Stephen, Guille, Trial dates, Trial, Grand
Jury, complaint, David Sheldon, Complaint and Erinn Larkin:” pertaining to William J.
Rausch.

This office is not the custodian for the requested records. If you haven't already
done so, please submit your request to the below address for processing and a direct
response to you. The office address is as follows:

Records Management and Declassification Agency (RMDA)
Freedom of Information Act Division

9301 Chapek Road, Bldg 1458, Suite 1NW5705

Fort Belvoir, VA 22060
usarmy.belvoir.hqda-oaa-ahs.mbx.rmda-foia@mail.mil

Please do not consider this a denial of your request, but our effort to provide you
with responsive records in a timely and efficient manner. If you require a formal
response, you may submit a letter in writing to this Command, ATTN: AHRC-FOI.
Upon receipt, your request will be processed though our Initial Denial Authority.

Please be advised there are no assessable Freedom of Information Act fees for
processing your reques. For additional information or assistance, please contact the
Freedom of Infomormation and Privacy Office at (502) 613-4185 or
usarmy.knox.hrc.mbx.foia@mail.mil.

Sincerely,

Derrick T. Gustafson
Government Information Specialist
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Freedom of Information Act Office

Mr. George Johnston
MuckRock News

DEPT MR 88729

411A Highland Ave.
Somerville, MA 02144-2516

Dear Mr. Johnston,

This letter responds to your Freedom of Information Act request dated 2 March
2020. Your request is for "A copy of all emails sent and received from 01 April 2019
thru 31 April 2019 from Jonathan.c.moyer.mil@mail.mil, robert.j.dinan.mil@mail.mil,
or syed.m.ali.mil@mail.mil mentioning William Raush, warrant, James Renner,
Stephen Gulle, indictment, trial, investigation, or legal”.

This office is not the custodian for the requested records. Your request has
been referred to the following agency for processing and a direct response to you.
The agency address is as follows:

USARC G-1

ATTN:FOIA Officer

4710 Knox Street

Fort Bragg, NC 29310
Email:usarmy.usarc.usarc-hg.mbx.foia@mail.mil
Web: https://www.usar.army.mil/FOIA/

Please do not consider this a denial of your request, but our effort to provide you
with responsive records in a timely and efficient manner. If you require a formal
response, you may submit a letter in writing to this Command, ATTN: AHRC-FOI.
Upon receipt, your request will be processed though our Initial Denial Authority.

Please be advised there are no assessable Freedom of Information Act fees for
processing your reques. For additional information or assistance, please contact the
Freedom of Infomormation and Privacy Office at (502) 613-4185 or
usarmy.knox.hrc.mbx.foia@mail.mil.

Sincerely,

Derrick T. Gustafson
Government Information Specialist



